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Police Academy Graduate 
 

Congratulations to Officer Carrington who 
successfully completed the 560 Hour Law 
Enforcement Course and graduated from the 
Police Academy on January 15, 2021.  We are 
very excited to have him in-house to continue his 
Field Training before patrolling the Village 
streets later this year.   
        

Homeowners Association Updates  
 

Interested in Homeowners Association Updates?  
We are!! Please help us help you.  Check out our 
new website and especially the message to 
Oswego Residents from Chief Burgner at: 
Homeowners Info 
 

To ensure that we have the most current and up-
to-date information on your HOA Board 
Members, Property Management and/or 
meeting information, please complete the form 
located below Chiefs message, then email the 
completed form to: policeinfo@oswegoil.org. 
 

Our website also has important information for 
Seniors, Neighborhood Watch, Residents with 
Disabilities, Parking, Vacation checks and more! 

 
Kendall County Warming Centers and 

PADS Shelter Sites 
 

Unfortunately, Kendall County will not be 
participating in PADS this winter.  Anyone 
seeking shelter that would have gone to PADS 
can utilize Daybreak Center in Joliet.  Daybreak 
is located at 611 E. Cass Street in Joliet.  They 
can be reached at (815) 774-4663.  Prior 
approval is required before arriving. 
https://daybreak center  
 
  
 
 

 
Oswego Police Explorers Post have teamed up with the Kiwanis of 
Oswego once again.  Unfortunately, we can’t serve pancakes this 
year, but how would you like a chance to win $2021.00??  We are 
only selling 500 tickets with all proceeds supporting the Police 
Explorers and the Kiwanis of Oswego.   
 

The drawing will be held via Facebook Live after the Kendall 
County Chiefs of Police have their pancake flipping contest. 
 

Please support a great cause in the community and earn a chance to  
Flip Off 2020 with $2021!! 
 

For more information and to purchase your ticket, please go to: Oswego Pancake Breakfast 
Raffle - Flip Off 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

                 

Oswego Police Department 
Chief Jeffrey R. Burgner 

COVID Vaccine Updates 
 

The Kendall County Health Department is currently 
finishing vaccine distributions to Phase 1A recipients and 
is beginning to Phase 1B distributions.  They have 
launched a COVID-19 Vaccine Appointment Portal, 
accepting appointments only for eligible individuals who 
either reside or work in Kendall County.  Appointments will 
fill up fast, but new slots will be added frequently so check 
back often. 
 

For more information on COVID-19, the vaccine distribution, or to volunteer, please access their 
website at http://www.kendallhealth.org/. 

 
 

 
 
 
    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
February 15 – Chocolate Walk - https://oswego-chocolate-walk 
 

The Oswego Downtown Association invites you to attend the 2020 Chocolate Walk on Saturday, 
February 15th from 10 am – 3 pm.   
 

Please note:  Only 350 tickets will be sold! 
 
 
 
 

 

 

IDES Scam / Identity Theft 
 

Did you discover that someone fraudulently filed for unemployment benefits in your name?  No 
need to file a report with the Police Department.  Simply report the incident directly to IDES by 
clicking the Report Fraud Here button at: Reporting Unemployment Insurance Fraud. 
 

IDES is aware of the phishing schemes targeting Illinoisans.  
 

Please note that individuals will never receive a text message from IDES seeking personally 
identifiable information, like your social security or driver’s license numbers.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 

 

 

 

 

Special Events  
 

https://www.oswegoil.org/government/police/programs-services/for-homeowners-associations
mailto:policeinfo@oswegoil.org
https://catholiccharitiesjoliet.org/daybreak-center/
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/the-oswego-pancake-breakfast-raffle-flip-off-tickets-128658249287
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/the-oswego-pancake-breakfast-raffle-flip-off-tickets-128658249287
http://www.kendallhealth.org/
https://oswego-downtown-assocation.ticketleap.com/2020-chocolate-walk/details
https://www2.illinois.gov/ides/Pages/Reporting_Unemployment_Insurance_Fraud.aspx
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